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Dear Year 11 Student 

Year 11 Results Day – Thursday 20th August 2020 – Updated Information 

The confirmed arrangements for the distribution of examination results to Year 11 students are as 

follows. 

Following an announcement from the Government regarding GCSE results yesterday, the latest 

guidance for schools states that you will receive your Centre Assessed Grades (CAGs) from us 

on Thursday and that official results will be published ‘next week’. The only circumstance in 

which your CAGs will differ from your published results is if your Ofqual moderated grades are 

higher than your CAGs.  We will be taking e-mail addresses from you on Thursday when you 

collect your CAGs and will send your official published results to you by e-mail as soon as we 

receive them. If you have asked to receive your results by e-mail then you will receive your CAGs 

by e-mail this Thursday followed by your official results, sent to the same e-mail address, as 

soon as we receive them. 

CAGs will be issued in the Main Hall.  Please arrive at school no earlier than the beginning of your 

allocated time slot and no later than 5 minutes before the end of your allocated time slot. Should 

you arrive outside your time slot we may need to ask you to leave the premises and return at a 

later time to collect your results. 

 On arrival you will be directed by staff to the rooms in use. Depending on numbers of students on the 

premises when you arrive, we may need to ask you to wait until it is safe for you to collect your results.  

To support effective social distancing, we would ask that is possible you do not bring anyone with you 

when you attend school to collect your results.  However, if you would feel more comfortable bringing a 

family member/friend with you we will only be able to accommodate a maximum of one additional 

person per student. 

Once you have collected your CAGs you will have the opportunity to discuss enrolment for HF6th with a 

member of the 6th Form team. Again, depending on numbers on the premises we may need to ask you 

to wait for a member of staff to become available. Should this be the case, please bear with us and 

follow staff instructions at all times. 

Those students who have requested results via e-mail will receive their CAGs no earlier than 8.00am on 

Thursday 20th August 2020. 

For the safety of everyone concerned please do not attend school to collect CAGs if you are 

exhibiting any of the three key symptoms of Covid-19:  

 High temperature  

 Persistent new cough  

 Loss of taste or smell  

This also applies if any member of your household is displaying these symptoms.  In this case 

please follow the latest government guidance on testing and isolation and inform the school 

accordingly. We will then discuss with you the best way we can issue you results to you. 

If you have recently returned from a country where quarantine measures have been introduced, 

you must quarantine for the first 14 days upon your return to the UK for infection control 
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purposes.  If this applies to you, you should not attend school to collect your results in person.  

Please inform the school of the situation in this case and we will discuss the best way we can 

issue results to you. 

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible in school on 20th August.  If in the meantime you 

have any questions, please contact the school via the dedicated exams e-mail account 

exams@holyfamilyschool.uk. 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
M Hings 
Headteacher 
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